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Anti-counterfeit product policy 
 

GTK UK Ltd recognises that counterfeiting is a serious issue that is of concern to our customers 

because of the potential impact on their products.  We do not use, nor condone the use of, 
counterfeit products. 

 
Therefore we have a policy to prevent counterfeit products entering our supply chain by 

purchasing components directly from GTK approved suppliers, typically OEMs, franchised 

distributors, manufacturers or agents. 
 

This policy is enforced by procedures and controls in place in compliance with ISO9001 and 

ISO14001 standards. 

 
 

 
 

John Morath 
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